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Facilities
Progress on the 
Calvary 
Elementary project 
is on schedule with 
the water line 
completed earlier 
this week.



Peak Moments
Students in Mrs. Rawling class at 
Glasscock Elementary recently 
adopted a calf named Fancy. 



Peak Moments
Marion County High School held a 
Scheduling Information Night 
earlier this month, which had a very 
large turnout.



Partnerships
Kentucky Cooperage 
made significant 
donations to Marion 
County High School, 
Glasscock 
Elementary, Lebanon 
Elementary, and 
Marion County 
Middle School this 
week. 

We thank them for 
their continued 
support!



Partnerships
Marion County Middle School FRYSC Director Van 
Gadberry presented the Marion County Sheriff’s 
Department with gift bags on behalf of the school for Law 
Enforcement Appreciation Day.



Partnerships
MCPS recently renewed, at no cost, its Kentucky Proud 
membership which helps bring in local produce and 
other food items.



Community Outreach

The MCPS Family Resource 
Centers are hosting a 
Knights in Training program 
tomorrow morning at the 
public library.  

This is a free, 
kindergarten-readiness 
program for parents with 
children who are five years 
old or younger.



Preschool



Appreciation

January is National School Board Recognition Month.


